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Thursday 17th March 2022 
 
Morning Expectations 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
With the lighter mornings, we have an increasing number of children coming to school early and playing on 
the KS2 yard. Unfortunately, we are not insured for the children to be at school before 8:40am unless the 
children are in the building for breakfast club or tutoring. This is because there are no members of staff on 
the yard monitoring the children as they are busy setting up the learning for the day. 
 
From Monday 21st March, any children coming to school early (before 8:35am) without adult supervision 
will be brought into the building to breakfast club. There will be a charge of £2.00 each time your child is 
brought into breakfast club.  
 
If your child walks to school on their own, please do not let them leave too early. If you bring your child to 
school please make sure that you supervise them at all times. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mrs. Wildman 
Principal 
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